
 
 
 
Note to Editors        11 Dec 2009 

 
 

SIA ENGINEERING COMPANY RESTORES WAGE CUT 
AND NO-PAY LEAVE  

 
 
In June 2009, SIA Engineering Company (SIAEC) had implemented a wage cut of 
between 10 to 20% for all of its Management staff.  This was followed by the 
implementation of no-pay leave for all staff with effect from 1 July 2009.   
 
While the Company will continue to manage manning levels and costs, it will restore 
the wage cuts and discontinue the no-pay leave with effect from 1 January 2010. 

 
 
 

 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Mr Chia Peck Yong 
Senior Manager Public Affairs 
SIA Engineering Company Limited 
Tel: (65) 6541 5134 
Fax: (65) 6546 0679 
Mobile: (65) 9863 0982 
E-mail: peckyong_chia@singaporeair.com.sg 
 
 
 
 
 


